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15th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Executive Box at the Stadium of Light 

We have been given a fantastic opportunity for 10 children and two teaching staff to attend the 
Sunderland Vs Blackburn Game, for free, in one of their executive boxes on Easter Monday 
1st April. It is a 3pm kick off at the Stadium of Light. 
 
Children will travel with St James school staff via the Metro there and back on the day. They will 
be supervised by St James staff at all times. Children will need to be dropped off and collected at 
the Metro station by an adult. Further details will follow.  
 
To make this as fair as possible, please fill out the reply slip below and return it to the school office 
by Monday 18th March no later than 3pm. The slips will then be put into a hat and picked at 
random. You will then be informed and receive further details. 
 
This is a wonderful gesture from Foundation of Light and we are very grateful for the opportunity. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Head Teacher 
               

Executive Box at the Stadium of Light 

I would like my child to be considered to attend the Sunderland Vs Blackburn Game, for free, in 
one of their executive boxes on Easter Monday 1st April. 
 
Childs Name      
 

Class    
 

Parents Signature       

 ST JAMES CATHOLIC 
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